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PRESS RELEASE

DNO’s WEST HEATHER WELL EXCEEDS EXPECTATION

The results from well 2/5-19y, drilled to appraise the Northern Area of West Heather, confirm the presence of oil in the Brent Group.  The data gathered to date indicate that the reservoir properties are better than expected with 60 percent more oil having been found relative to forecast.

Preliminary evaluation of drilling data and wireline logs show a gross thickness of 150 vertical feet of reservoir with 130 ft of net oil bearing sand.  The evaluation of the well continues and preparations are being made to perform a drill stem test.  It is planned to preserve the well as a future West Heather producer and to bring it onto production along with two other production wells.  One of these is 2/5-18 which was drilled and suspended in October 2001.

Additional information will be released after completion of the drill-stem test that is expected within 2-3 weeks.

DNO is Operator of the West Heather Area and currently holds 100 percent of the interest.  The well is the first in a two well farm-in arrangement with new partners Challenger Minerals Inc (CMI) and Palace Exploration Company who stand to earn collectively a 45% working interest, subject to certain terms and conditions.
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